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We congratulate Turkish Airlines on its March 12, announcement to order 25
Boeing 787-9 Dreamliners with an option for five more airplanes, and its
subsequent agreement on April 25, to purchase GE engines for those planes.
These deals together total over $10 billion, create and sustain more than
25,000 U.S. jobs, and underscore the expanding economic cooperation between
the United States and Turkey.

American companies, including Boeing and GE, are dedicated to the Turkish
market, and their investment in Turkey has built capacity, trained talent,
and provided innovative solutions to fuel the region’s socio-economic growth.
Especially in the field of aviation, American industry continues to create
value-added manufacturing, exports, high technology jobs, and innovative R &
D.

We congratulate GE, Boeing, Turkish Airlines, and the Government of Turkey on
this important announcement and look forward to working with Turkey to deepen
the U.S. — Turkey economic relationship.
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